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In August 2016, the former Department of Immigration and Border Protection (DIBP)
initiated a review of all redacted incident reports published by The Guardian to ensure
the incidents were reported appropriately and that any individual subject of a report had
received appropriate care and support.

The documents captured in this FOI release provide point in time views of the analysis of
the incident reports. Reporting continued to be refined as further information was
received and analysed.

The outcomes and conclusions of the Department’s review were reported to the Senate
in October 2016.



